
QUEEN'S BENCH
JUVENILE HALL PROJECT

For over 40 years, Queen's Bench has positively impacted the lives of girls
involved in the juvenile justice system through this flagship community
project.  Volunteers with the Juvenile Hall Project meet on the 1st and 3rd
Wednesday of each month at the SF Juvenile Detention Center to spend
time with the girls.  These evenings provide opportunities for creative self-

expression and mentorship from strong female role models.

Creative & Enriching Activities
The evening usually consists of an hour-long arts and crafts
project while engaging the girls in informal conversation. Past
activities include decorating reusable tote bags, creating
vision boards, poetry writing, and workshops on self-love, goal
setting and positive affirmations. 

Evening Volunteers
The Juvenile Hall Project is always in need of volunteers to
participate in the bi-monthly visits.  Although regular
attendance is encouraged to establish relationships with the
girls, all volunteers are welcome to come when they can.

Carpooling and transportation can be arranged too!

Become a Committee Member
Join the Juvenile Hall Project Committee to help advance
the Project's goal of enhancing the lives of children in the
juvenile justice system.  Committee work includes planning
and preparing activities, collaborating with QB committees
and programs in the Bay Area, and expanding the existing
Project.

Join Us!
For more information and to start volunteering, contact one
of the Committee Co-Chairs:
      Beverly Brand (chris-bev@sbcglobal.net) or
      Christine MacDonald (christine.r.macd@gmail.com).  
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